
Park and Recreation Commission Summary 
For the 

Board of Supervisors Meeting on June 24, 2008 
 
1) Park Construction 

a. Schedule 
i. Expected 90% complete by June 27, 2008.  Landscaping plants will be 

installed during the cooler fall months. 
b. The following invoice has been received from Spotts Stevens and McCoy (SSM).  

This is for the DCNR grant application that was submitted by the April 25th deadline.  
The invoice number is 223288 and the amount is $2,850.40.  The P&RC respectfully 
requests that this invoice be paid. 

c. The Commission has been made aware that Brandywine Quarry donated the boulder 
to be used to display the required grant signage.  The Commission on behalf of the 
Township would like to write them a thank you.  Is there a contact? 

2) Scout Projects 
a. The Commission held their workshop at the Park on June 17th, 2008.  We met with 

Jeff Schaeffer of Troop 16 to select the location for his Eagle Scout Project 
(construction and installation of two benches).  The Commission recommends the 
benches be installed near the opening in the woods that lead to the two bridges that 
cross the Dennis Run Tributary.  If the BOS accepts this recommendation, it is 
anticipated that additional maintenance of that area will be required. 

3) Friends of the Park 
a. Their meeting was held on June 16th, 2008. 
b. Their next meeting will be held on July 28, 2008 @ 7:00 PM at the Park. 
c. The list of dignitaries currently includes 

i. Senator Dinniman 
ii. Representative Hershey 

iii. County Commissioners (including William Gladden and Kim Merritt) 
iv. DCNR representatives (Fran Rubert, John Earl). 

4) Park budget 
a. The P&RC met on June 3, 2008 to continue the budget discussion.  The budget is not 

complete as of this meeting date.  It is expected to be forwarded to the BOS shortly. 
b. The Pond Watch group purchased new chemicals from LaMotte.  The purchase was 

made with Brian Carling’s credit card.  The amount is $64.74.  A copy of the paid 
invoice is attached.  His address is on the paid invoice for the reimbursement check to 
be mailed to. 

5) Brinton Station 
a. No update to provide at this time. 

6) Pond watch 
a. The next meeting is to be held on June 28th, 2008 @ 8:00 am at the pond. 

7) Next meeting 
a. The P&RC next meeting is scheduled for July 1, 2008.  The meeting will start at 6:30 

pm and will be held in the Township Building.  The ribbon cutting ceremony event 
will be the topic of discussion. 



b. The P&RC next workshop is scheduled for July 15, 2008.  The meeting will start at 
6:30 pm and will be held in the park to review construction progress. 


